
WOMEN’S CLUB 

July 2021 

 

July Meeting Offered  

Beautiful Views of the Bay 
 

   It was a perfect day to   

  enjoy a box lunch supplied by  

  Julienne Tomatoes at East  

 Park in  Petoskey, as those 

 attending had an ideal spot to 

 view Little Traverse Bay, while

 enjoying their lunch.    

 

   

  Thirty-six women joined 

 together to share this sunny

 experience.  After lunch the 

 group moved to Willson’s 

 Nursery for the program.   

 

 

Board Notes: 

1) Julia Kort is distributing raffle tickets for our   

fundraiser. The board would like every member to  

sell at least 20 tickets.  This is our main fundraiser for 

the year and we need everyone’s help to make it a 

success.  For more information contact  

Julia at juliacullenkort@gmail.com.  Or 231-838-4833. 

 

2) Membership dues for 2021-2022 is now being  

collected.  If you haven’t received your membership 

letter, please contact Julie Bernstein at  

juliebernstein77@yahoo.com . 


